

NORWICH PUBLIC LIBRARY P.O. Box 290 Norwich, Vermont 05055

Mr. James Sardonis RFD #2, Box 120A Randolph, Vermont 05060

May 26, 2000

Dear Jim,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Norwich Public Library, I am writing to tell you what a pleasure it was to work with you on the "Fiddleheads" project. Although this was commissioned by Dr. Herbert Brown to commemorate his parents, we appreciated your attention to our concerns as to choice of subject matter and stone to be used, size, orientation, and actual placement of the sculpture. We were grateful for your willingness to attend trustee meetings and to listen to our deliberations.

We have received many rave reviews on the sculpture. The appropriateness of the symbolism of a family, growing together with mutual support appeals to many people. It is delicate as well as being solid and stable, both figuratively and in fact. It is an imaginative design, and the carving of the inscription at the base stikes just the right note. In short, we are delighted with it.

With our thanks.

Kindest regards,

Secretary for the Board of Trustees

ean Cardellhan ?